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Union Activity

American Federation of State, County & Municipal Employees (AFSCME)

The University and AFSCME Union voluntarily reopened the current contract. This week both
parties reached a tentative agreement. A ratification vote by the union membership will occur in
October. The AFSCME Union and University have shown great partnership and continued
commitment to interest based bargaining.
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